
Dereham Neatherd High School 

 
Dereham Neatherd High School, Norwich Road, Dereham NR20 3AX 

warmly invites you to attend the official opening 
of the 

Specialist Resource Base for Autism 
by 

Ros Blackburn  
Thursday 7th April 2011 

5:00 p.m. – 5:30 p.m. 

Followed by Ros Blackburn’s FREE talk 

Logically Illogical 
5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 

Ros Blackburn is an adult with autism. As an infant she was 
diagnosed as being severely autistic. 

 
In her talk entitled Logically Illogical, Ros describes many 
aspects of autism and gives an invaluable insight into her own 
world of autism. She talks about her history from her early 
diagnosis to the present time using humour to talk about the 
positive as well as negative sides of living with autism. 
 
To confirm your attendance at either of these completely FREE events 
(refreshments provided) please email: sally_mcdermott@neatherd.org 

or telephone: 01362 69 79 81 ext.158 by Friday 1st April 2011 
 (Parents, carers and professionals welcome) 

mailto:sally_mcdermott@neatherd.org

